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	Local 3396


Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School Board Education Workers

September 2016
Dear Member,
Welcome Back! Whether from layoff or vacation, September often marks the start of a new beginning, for you and your colleagues and for the students you serve.  The Executive Board of our Local extends a warm Welcome Back! with hopes for a great academic year for all.

Again, we have a very busy year ahead of us.  Here are some of the things coming up in the next few weeks:

· We are in the last year of a two-year collective agreement with the Board and with the province.  You will be getting a paper copy of the contract (finally!) in our annual September package, delivered to your workplace.  Canada Post will deliver packages to our CUPE casuals who do not have a regular site.

· In November we’ll be electing our Local Negotiating Committee and setting our provincial team in place for September 2017 and beyond.  
· Our first Local General Membership meeting takes place on September 21st, 5 p.m. at our local office.  A reminder will be sent out to closer to the date but we ask that you please mark it on your calendar.

One of our sister CUPE locals in Hamilton has asked for our support.  

Young children with special needs in our community will be negatively impacted unless the leadership in the City of Hamilton reverses its decision to cut funding for St. Matthew’s House.  Many of these children will be students under our care in years to come and they need the services provided by St. Matthew’s House before they enter our school system.

Please read the attached flyer and contact your councilor to let them know that you support funding St. Matthew’s House.

On behalf of our Executive Board, we want to remind all members that you are the face of our local.  We need to hear from you whenever there is a concern in the workplace – you are our ears on the ground.  Contact us by email or phone and we will do our best to safeguard your rights at work, provide fair representation, maintain and improve your economic welfare and promote our members’ well-being.
In solidarity,

Linda Durkin

President


